SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Monday, November 26, 2012 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Quiz Bowl that was scheduled for today has been cancelled.

· Anyone interested in running winter track can attend practice beginning Tuesday, November 27th.   We meet in room 606 at the Middle School.  Practice will be held from 3:30 – 4:30 Monday through Thursday until March.  Be prepared to run outside.

· ATTENTION SENIORS:  Herff Jones will be in the lobby on Friday, November 30th from 7-1 for Cap & Gown/Graduation Orders.  If you missed the meeting on November 5th there are extra packets available in the office.

· The Varsity Blues Credit Union will be open every Monday, Wednesday and Friday during lunch for students and staff of Sault High School.   

 

Lunch:   Hamburger with Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, chef’s Salad with Whole Grain Roll

Sides:      Mini Sweet Potato Puffs, Fresh Broccoli, Apple
